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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal, Bidjigal and Gadigal Clans of the Eora Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Rail Service Improvement Program, 
formerly known as More Trains, More 
Services, enables a safer, more 
equitable, and integrated transport 
network where people can move safely, 
reliably, and efficiently across NSW.  

 

 

What work are we doing?  
This month, we will be completing some electrical 
maintenance checks and commencing prepatory 
work ahead of the removal of the substation, which 
will take place in March 2025.  

You will receive further information on this work 
closer to the date.   
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When and where we’ll be working 
Work will be undertaken in and adjacent to the rail 
corridor at Wolli Creek within our existing 
compound on Lusty Street. 

Standard construction hours on this project are 
between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am 
and 1pm on Saturdays.  

Location of work area 

Contact us

 

 

 
 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms  

 

Visit the online portal go to  
caportal.com.au/tfnsw/mtms 

 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 

For languages other than English  
call 131 450 
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